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21st May 2018 
 
                                                                                                  
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Y5 French – Breakfast at Café Ceres 
 
To round off our Y5 French lessons this year we are hoping to take all our children 
for a ‘French Breakfast’ at Café Ceres, opposite school, on Hunters’ Bar roundabout.   
 
Café Ceres is French owned and has French speaking staff so we are looking 
forward to an authentic French experience!  Children will be able to try out their 
French with native speakers, order their ‘croissants’ and ‘pains au chocolat’ in 
French and enjoy! 
 
The trips will take place on the following days from 9.15am – 10.15am 
 
J7    -     Mon 16th July 
J9    -     Tues 17th July 
J8    -     Wed 18th July 
    
A voluntary contribution of £4.10 per child is required for the trip to go ahead and 
payments should be made through sQuid. 
 
If your child has any food intolerance, please let me know via the reply slip and 
alternative arrangements can be made. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Vicky McDougall (MFL Co-ordinator) 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Y5 FRENCH BREAKFAST TRIP REPLY SLIP 
(Please return to Class Teacher or Parent Post Box ) 

 
I give permission for _____________________ of class _____________ 
to go on the ‘French  Breakfast’ trip on_______  July  2018 
 
Food intolerance?  Please state______________________________ 
 
Signed_________________ Parent /Carer  
 
Emergency contact number __________________________ 
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